
Berlin political workshop on the future of food
>> Sustainable and fair land and soil use in the EU <<

Zoom conference on 14.01.2022, 10:00 - 12:00 hrs 

Dear Sir or Madam,

According to estimates by the EU-Commission 60 to 70% of Europe's soils are not in 
good condition. Soil degradation causes costs of 50 billion euros per year in the EU. 
Even worse, soil degredation endangers the food security of future generations.  There 
is no doubt: Europe needs a sustainable soil policy!

The Commission proposal for a European Soil Strategy, published in November 2021,
presents a "Soil Pact for Europe", including binding rules on the protection of soil 
health, more sustainable agricultural practices and limitations of land use. It also 
underlines the need for a legally binding framework for a sustainable food system in 
the EU.

In our next Berlin Political Workshop on the Future of Food, Slow Food Germany and the
World Food Institute invite you to discuss the opportunities for the conservation and 
sustainable use of soil in the EU together with scientists, representatives of the EU 
Commission, the European Parliament and civil society organisations. 

Keynote speeches will be given by Dr. Andrea Beste, Office for Soil Protection & Organic 
Agriculture, by Mirco Barbero, policy officer of DG ENV (EU Commission) for  Soil 
Protection and Sustainable Land Use, and by Damiano di Simine, Legambiente & 
Soil4Life.

These inputs from experts will be followed by a discussion with Members of the 
European Parliament:

- Martin Häusling, Greens / European Free Alliance.
- Marlene Mortler, European People's Party
- Maria Noichl, Progressive Alliance of Socialists and Democrats in the European 
Parliament

Moderation: Tanja Busse, journalist and author

Our workshop on sustainable and fair land use in the EU is funded by the Soil4Life 
project. English interpretation will be provided.



Please register for the discussion until 12/01/2022 on this page. You will receive the 
access data for the event on 13/01 by e-mail.

We look forward to your participation and to a constructive exchange.

With kind regards

Dr. Nina Wolff
Vorsitzende
Slow Food Deutschland e. V.
nina.wolff@slowfood.de
+49-(0)170 81 27 346

Dr. Wilfried Bommert
Sprecher des Vorstandes
Institut für Welternährung e. V.
wilfried.bommert@institut-fuer-welternaehrung.org
+49-(0)173-9552544

The webinar is organised as part of the SOil4life project co-financed by the European 
Commission through the Life programme
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